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Hi All

This ‘Thank You to Rotary’ just came in from the Northern Rivers NSW, regarding the appreciation in distributing of the Rotary
Mosquito Candle initiative.

The Rotary Clubs in NSW are still actively engaging with their impacted communities and building relationships with the individuals
requiring assistance still 9 months after they were first flooded.

Even more reason to rally our Rotary Clubs and networks to continue working together, to have a common focus and to really see
what can be achieved as Rotary.

THANK YOU, ROTARY - Appreciation from a Northern Rivers Community - SureDuz mosquito candles
To the Rotary Club of Ballina on Richmond and the team at RAWCS - Rotary Australia World Community Service

On behalf of the Wardell community, the many families and individuals throughout our region who have been so
dramatically disrupted and affected by this year's flood please accept our most sincere appreciation for the supply
and delivery of SureDuz mosquito candles.

As your appeal highlights, there is a very real danger of mosquito-born disease this year with conditions ripe to
increase this health risk throughout the Northern Rivers. As a local place-based disaster recovery hub we
understand the challenges that people face who are living in less than adequate housing and who will not be able to
offer themselves the physical protection from mosquitoes that they are familiar with.

We also recognise that the flood conditions and changing climate have resulted in a worsening potential for these
diseases in areas where community members are battling with low immune systems, high levels of fatigue and
financial insecurity which dramatically compounds the issues that result from these debilitating infectious diseases.

We are most grateful for your generosity and commitment to helping our community and we are genuinely thrilled to
be ongoing recipients of the amazing work, compassion and service of the Rotarian movement.

Yours sincerely
Joel Orchard
Executive Director

Wardell CORE Inc.

Brad Quilliam

National Projects Supervisor
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